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This Term

What would you do if you could be in charge of the world? In English this half
term Star class has been imagining the possibilities. Some of us would ban the
word no, others want to have ice cream be called a vegetable.

What would you do?

Maths

In Maths, Year 1s and 2s have been consolidating

our place value understanding. We have been using

different apparatus including Base 10 and coins to
support our understanding.

A year 1 using Base 10 and

number fans to show
their understanding of
two-digit numbers

A year 2 pupil
using coins to add.

English

In English, we have been studying poetry. We have
learned about repeated refrains and how to use
descriptive noun phrases. :

In our RE day this term, Star class
enjoyed learning about what it
means to be a part of the Christian
faith. We learned about different
life events and used drama to re-
enact a Church wedding.

This term Star class is learning Makaton. We already
use several signs in class as part of our daily routine,
so now we are expanding our vocabulary.

Please remember to wear PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays. Please make sure to have named wellies and
coats in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day.




